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Dr. A. S. 2ve,
Director, Physics Building, 
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Eve $-

' With further reference to myletter of Hovember 16th and your telephone message 
of to-day, I regret to say that owing to an over­
sight this matter has not yet been referred to the 
Iinance Committee. At the same time I know l can 
give you the assurance that Dr. Gray will bo permitted 
to retire on January 31st, and so he is at liberty 
to make his plans accordingly.
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I am quite sure the other items mentioned in my memorandum will be endorsed by the x 

i*inance Committee and I authorize you in your con­
versations with those concerned to give that 
assurance•m

its?
Yours faithfully,

Principal•

December 18th, 1923.
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